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Docket Nos, 50-369, 50-370
Licensa Nog. NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr., T, C. McMeekin
Vice President
McGuire Site

127006 Hagere Ferry Road

Huntersville, NC 28078-8985

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECUION REPORT NOS. 50-369/92-15 ANL 50-370/92-15

Thank you for your respunse of August 7, 1992, to our Notice of
Violatinn issued on July 10, 1992, concerning activities conducted
at your McGuire facility. We have evaluated your response and
found that it meete the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementa:ion of your corrective actions during future
iuspections,

We appreciate your cooperacicn in this matter,

Sincerely,

) aney avuadd iy . Read
Alan R. Herdt, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

ec: R, O, Sharpe
Compl iance
12700 Hagers Ferry Road
Huntersville, NC 28078-8985

R, L. Gall

Nuclear Production Department
P, O, Box 1007

Charlotte, NC 28242

A. V. Carr, Esq.

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242-0001
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